
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Joan Braddock, Dean, CNSM Ron Davis, Dean, CLA 
 Doug Goering, Interim Dean, CEM Mark Herrmann, Interim Dean, SOM 
 James Huesmann, Dean, Libraries Bernice Joseph, Vice Chancellor, CRCD 
 Carol Lewis, Dean, SNRAS Eric Madsen, Dean, SOEd 
 Pete Pinney, Interim Director, CES Denis Wiesenburg, Dean, SFOS 
 
FROM: Jayne Harvie, Office Manager 
  Governance Office 
 
DATE:  December 17, 2007 
 
SUBJECT: Core Course Approval 
 
Enclosed please find course requests approved by the Core Review Committee of the Faculty Senate and 
acted on by the Provost's Office.  Please share the actions for your school/college with the appropriate 
departments.  (The electronic version of this memorandum posted online only provides the summary of 
the undergraduate and graduate course requests listed below.)   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 474-7964. 
 
Summary: 
 
WRITTEN INTENSIVE  
 
 SUBMITTED BY THE COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS 


